
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Two-Hour Dateline NBC Special on Barry Beach Case Postponed 

 

Montana’s for Justice has received word from NBC producer, Shane Bishop, that the 
two-hour feature special on Barry Beach’s claim to innocence, originally scheduled 
for March 21st has been postponed.  According to Bob Kolar, spokesman for 
Montanans for Justice.  “We understand the NBC executives made some last minute 
decisions about what to run against the NCAA basketball tournament.  The producer 
anticipates the special feature will be rescheduled for sometime in April.”  Mr. Kolar 
added, “We’re actually hopeful this change will be for the best, possibly even 
allowing the Barry Beach special feature to win the coveted Sunday evening 
timeslot.  The truth about Barry Beach’s wrongful conviction will be aired.”  For the 
latest announcements on the Dateline NBC special and for more information on this 
case, readers can go to www.MontanansForJustice.com . 

http://www.montanansforjustice.com/
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